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Executive Head Teacher: Mrs Andrea English
                                                               Head of School: Mr Martyn Tweddle
                                                               Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Helen Crawford   
Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Fiona Tweddle

July 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,


We have had a more relaxed approach to school uniform over the last few years due to pupils wearing PE clothing to school on PE days. Going forward, pupils will be asked to bring PE clothes to school and change for their PE lessons as we did prior to Covid 19. 

From September we ask that all pupils follow the school uniform policy of wearing a black (purple for 6th form) jumper or cardigan, a white shirt or white polo shirt, black trousers or skirt (of suitable length) and dark shoes or trainers. We appreciate that some pupils have sensory issues and would prefer to wear plain black tracksuit bottoms rather than trousers and this can be agreed with school. Leggings, jeggings and hoodies are not part of our school uniform. PE kit comprises of navy shorts and pale blue polo shirt with an additional pair of trainers. 

As we do not have a school logo you can find suitable uniform to suit any budget at a range of supermarkets and clothing shops. 

Please remember that school reopens to pupils from Wednesday 7th September. 

Thank you for your continued support and we hope you have an enjoyable summer.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Martyn Tweddle
Head of School
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